
 

From: Cornelia Cotlogut < > 
Date: Thursday, 6 January 2022 at 20:59 
To: > 
Subject: <no subject> 
 
Good evening  
 
It's come to my attention that there has been objections to the companie's premises licence 
application from the police and licensing authorities because of the unacceptable actions of the 
proposed DPS Alin Mandache, I decided to remove him from having any involvement with the 
company and the running of the business.  
 
I would like to replace Alin as the DPS with Fanica Mosescu, licence number: Waltham Forest 
Council. 
 
I would like to apologise for the problems that my proposed DPS has caused in the past. 
 
Thanks. 
 
 
 
 
 
From: Barrett Daliah <Daliah.Barrett@haringey.gov.uk>  
Sent: 07 January 2022 11:36 
To: Barrett Daliah <Daliah.Barrett@haringey.gov.uk> 
Subject: FW:  

 
 
 
 
Sent: 07 January 2022 11:31 
To: Barrett Daliah <Daliah.Barrett@haringey.gov.uk> 
Subject:  
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